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Attendance Stars for last week are 

KS1...1JF with 99 % and  

KS2... 6JK with  100%   

FANTASTIC! 

Stars of the Week!    

                        

   

3DS   Renzo Curry  

3F/C  Jake Pimm 

3KO   Layla Rose Langdon 

4TA   Nathan Bradbrook 

4CS   George Mackenzie  

4LS   Connor Legrice 

5CS   Michael Knowlson       

5HR   Hayden Marsh 

6MB   Whole Year 

6DP   Whole Year 

6JC   Whole Year 

Diary Dates ….  

Friday 20th July—LAST DAY OF TERM 

BACK TO SCHOOL ON  

TUESDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER 

Swimming Gala  A huge well done to all involved in the 
swimming gala. The swimming team, selected from years 3-
6 participated in a range of strokes and races, competing 
well and earning some medals along the way. A big thumbs 
up to our year 3s for competing in this event for the very 
first time and a special mention to Jack Minney, Emma 
Woolgar and Ronnie Coe who earned medals and set a 
great example for their team in their attitude and achieve-
ments.  
Rayleigh School Tennis Competition 2018 Last Saturday 
and Sunday, Rayleigh Lawn Tennis club hosted the annual 
Rayleigh schools competition. Children gained entry to this 
event through class competitions led by Ryan Wilson and 
the Rayleigh coaches last week. Congratulations to all the 
boys and girls involved and a special well done to Ayurda 
Saigal and Yasmin Byron for winning their age group events. 
Remember if your child is interested in taking up tennis, 
Rayleigh are running fun tennis days across the summer. 
Contact Ryan Wilson at Rayleigh Lawn Tennis club for more 
information (see flyer in the newsletter). 

 It is with great sadness that we 

say goodbye to Sheila Rodgers 

who lost her battle with cancer 

this week. Our thoughts are with 

her family at this very sad time.  

Well done 

to our Chil-

dren's Uni-

versity 

gradu-

ates!  Many 

children 

have 

achieved their bronze, silver and gold 

awards.  We also awarded some gold 

certificates to recognise the children 

who had completed over 200 hours in 

their various clubs.  Well done to all. 

Our best wishes go to Miss Brooklyn 

this summer as she gets married 

and turns 40!  

Farewell to Miss Seaman, Miss Bar-

ton and Mrs Gallagher who all leave 

us for 

pas-

tures 

new. We wish 

them well 

with their new    

endeavours. 
































